
April 24, 2016 

  SATURDAY, MAY 14 

at the Ford Center 

2:30-3:30 Confessions 

3:00 Youth Concert 

 3:30 Rosary 

4:00 Mass 

Other Information 

- There will be no 3:00  
Confessions or 4:30 Mass at St. 
Benedict Cathedral that Saturday. 
- Parking shuttles will be running 
all over the downtown area to help 
people get from parking to the 
front of  the Ford Center. 
- Envelopes will be collected at the 
door of  the event and returned to 
the parish, so that no one misses 
the opportunity for giving! 
- Everyone’s participation is     
encouraged as we celebrate the 
Vigil of  Pentecost together! 



From Father Godfrey 
- Thank you to all who realize that while the 
lectors and cantors and preachers at St. Ben’s 
make it all look so easy and “off the cuff,” it 
takes a great amount of preparation and con-
centration to proclaim the Word and interpret 
it in a meaningful and helpful way. Strange 
movements, whispering, reading bulletins — 
all these things become a distraction to the one 

who in generosity is serving us. Thanks for being attentive to this 
— our assistance in this manner helps the minister help us better! 
- Thanks to all who assisted with the removal of the Easter Lilies 
last weekend. They’re nicely at home now on the west side of 
church. 
- Thanks to the Adult Faith Formation Committee who hosted 
the Parish Read discussion last weekend. Each of these opportuni-
ties helps strengthen our parish. Thanks especially to all who 
brought the light lunch! 
- Thanks also to Missy Parkison for chairing our Adult Faith For-
mation Committee the past several years. Missy and her husband 
Paul will be moving to Florida soon. We wish you well and will 
pray for you as we miss you and your kind service both at the Ca-
thedral, at Annunciation, at Memorial, and at U of E. 

- We are in need of more FUNERAL LUNCHEON TEAMS. 
The team orders chicken, coordinates cooks to bring dishes and 
serves the luncheon. A few parishioners handle the table setup and 
some of the other details. This would be a great opportunity for 
anyone who has a flexible schedule during the week. Please pray 
and think about this opportunity and CONTACT THE PARISH 
OFFICE if you’re able to cook, serve, coordinate, or two or three 
of those! 
- Thanks to Joe Schmidt who volunteered to paint the garage door 
on the maintenance shop recently. What a difference, Joe!! 
- Thanks to Gary Smith who is coordinating all the supplies for 
receptions and events for us. In days past, each group had their 
own stash of supplies. Keeping them together helps eliminate waste 
(from things sitting around too long) and helps us be better stew-
ards. Thanks, Gary! 
- Our HIGH SCHOOL SENIOR RECOGNITION MASS is 
May 15. Our EIGHTH GRADE RECOGNITION MASS is 
May 22. If you haven’t heard from us yet, PLEASE let us know if 
there is a person in one of these two categories in your home. We 
REALLY do not want to leave anyone out! 
- As I feared, St. Mary’s Hospital NO LONGER CALLS THE 
PARISH when someone is admitted. We’ll do our best to stay on 
top of this detail, but urge family members to let us know if some-
one is admitted. Thanks for your help! 
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Activities: April 24-May 1 
Sunday, April 24 
 11:30AM First Communion Practice (Ch)  
Monday, April 25 
 1:00PM Bridge Club (PC) 
 5:00PM Bingo—Kain Team (Caf/WC) 
 6:00PM St. Vincent de Paul Society (PC) 
Tuesday, April 26 
 7:30AM Rosary Prayer Group (Ch) 
 7:30AM Walking With Purpose (PC) 
 7:00PM Walking with Purpose (PC)  
Thursday, April 28 
 9:30AM Walking with Purpose (PC) 
 6:30PM Walking with Purpose (PC) 
Friday, April 29 
 7:30AM 8th Grade Luncheon (WHC) 
 10:30 AM 8th Grade Graduation Picture (Ch) 
 7:00PM Middle School Dance (WHC)  
Sunday, May 1 
 8:30AM First Communion Mass (Ch) 
 10:30AM First Communion Mass (Ch) 
      

Caf=Cafeteria|Ch=Church|PC=Parish Center|S=School 
S=School|WC=Woodward Hospitality Center|CR=Cathedral Room 

RR=Raven’s Roost 

Mass Intentions & Readings 
Sunday, 4/24  ACTS 14:21-27, REV 21:1-5A, JN 13:34
 6:00AM Leo Rexing Family   
 8:30AM For the Parish 
 10:30AM Hayes and Creech Families 
Monday, 4/25 1 PT 5:5B-14, MK 16:15-20 
     7:00AM   +Edward and Lena Jochum       
     9:00AM    Special Intention of Ginny & David Cook    
Tuesday, 4/26 ACTS 14:19-28,  JN 14:27-31A  
 7:00AM +Robert Jochum Family   
 9:00AM +Dan Hartman 
Wednesday, 4/27 ACTS 15:1-6, JN 15:1-8 
 7:00AM +Howard Cummings 
 9:00AM +Isaac Gregory Miller 
 5:30PM  Int. M/M Reggie Cardozo 
Thursday, 4/28  ACTS 15:7-21, JN 15:9-11 
 7:00AM +Martin Jochum Family 
 9:00AM +Ruth Phillips   
Friday, 4/29  ACTS 15:22-31, JN 15:12-17 
 7:00AM +Emma Jochum 
 9:15AM +Dr. Richard Notter 
Saturday, 4/30 ACTS 16:1-10, JN 15:18-21 
 7:00AM +Marge Slaughter 
 9:00AM  Lorraine Goulet 
 4:30PM +Ginny Seibert  
Sunday, 5/1  ACTS 15:1-2, 22-29, REV 21:10-14, 22-23,  
   JN 14:23-29 
 6:00AM +Grace Mahoney      
 8:30AM For the Parish 
 10:30AM +Joseph Melet 

St. Vincent de Paul 
St. Ben’s Vincentians rely upon the providence of God. About a year ago, after the funeral of a long-time 
St. Ben’s parishioner, her 4 children each made substantial memorial gifts to St. Ben’s and asked Fr.  
Godfrey to use their gifts in memory of Mom’s care and concern for the homeless. Fr. Godfrey entrusted 
their memorial gifts to St. Ben’s St. Vincent de Paul Society. At about the same time, a 43-year-old single Mom (let’s 
call her “Mariah”) and her 17-year-old son (let’s call him “Daniel”) left a good job and all of their possessions behind 
to flee from an abusive relationship in East St. Louis, Illinois.  Mariah had relatives here, but her relatives were poor 
folks themselves, and they couldn’t take Mariah and Daniel into their own home. So Mariah and Daniel took shelter 
at the Ozanam Family Shelter on Read Street in Evansville. During their recovery, Mariah found a job. On Friday, 
April 1 Mariah took a leap of faith with Daniel, moved out of the Ozanam Family Shelter and into an apartment in St. 
Ben’s Parish. The folks at Ozanam called St. Ben’s Conference of SVdeP and asked if we could help Mariah and Dan-
iel get settled in their new, but empty apartment. We made a home visit to Mariah and Daniel the following day. Before 
the end of that day with about $800 of the money Mom’s kids entrusted to Fr. Godfrey, St. Ben’s Vincentians gave 
Mariah a voucher to purchase a sofa, a love seat, a queen-size bed for Mariah, a full-size bed for Daniel, bedding, a 
kitchen table and 2 chairs, a couple of tables and lamps, and a microwave oven; we even had it delivered to their sec-
ond-floor apartment. In his providence, God connected the dots from Mom and her generous kids to Fr. Godfrey, 
Ozanam Family Shelter, Mariah, Daniel and St. Ben’s SVdeP Society. Good ole God! 

Please contact Nancy Vaught 
( 491-1786) or the Parish Office 
(425-3369) for prayer requests. 

Prayer Requests 

Blood Drive  
April 24 

CANCELLED  
due to staffing issues at the Red Cross Office.  

Mark your calendars for the 
December 11 Blood Drive! 
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Greeters 
St. Benedict Cathedral is in need of volunteer greeters 
for the weekend masses. It only takes 15 minutes be-
fore mass to smile and say hello to all who enter! If you 
are interested in actively participating in this ministry of 
hospitality, please call the Parish Center (812) 425-3369 
to let us know which Mass works best for you. Thanks! 

Please Keep Our Military in Your 
Prayers Today & Everyday! 
Joseph Filipczak—US Marine Corps 
Reserve. May 1958-May 1964. Chaplain: 
local Marine Corps League Detachment 
1090. 

Senior Chief Matthew Lasher—US Navy. Pearl Har-
bor, Hawaii. 
LTC Luke Charpentier—Minnesota National Guard 
34th "Red Bull" Infantry Division (US Army) 
2LT Colin Charpentier—Ft. Drum, NY: Signal 
Corps Officer (US Army) 
SSGT Jacob Steele—US Air Force. Tinker Air Force 
Base, OK. 
LTC Greg Phipps—US Army National Guard. Chey-
enne, Wyoming. 
PFC Connor Phipps—US Army. San Angelo, Texas. 
W. Michael Wilson Corpsman—US Navy. Suffolk, 
VA: Surgical Technician. 

Bingo Volunteers Needed 
Volunteers are needed for Bingo on  
Monday nights in the Cafeteria. Please 
call Jeff  Marx (812) 430-5622 with 
questions or to sign up to volunteer. 
Thanks! 

Community Garden 
The Knights of Columbus of St. Ben is starting a parish 
community vegetable and fruit garden to provide for lo-
cal food pantries.  We need YOUR help.  If you’re inter-
ested in gardening, want to help the poor, or just know 
you need be involved, come help us.  Volunteers don’t 
need to be members of our Church to be a part of this 
project.   We need a wide variety of people – those 
whom can move soil and equipment or ANYBODY to 
care for the plants and harvest.  Send us your contact 
information at:  stbengarden@gmail.com.  If you don’t 
have e-mail then call Bill Ante at 812-760-4264. Many 
thanks to all who purchased pork ribs and butts from St. 
Benedict Knights of Columbus council 7544 this week-
end.  The money raised will be used to fund this Com-
munity Garden.     

FREE MONEY 
Do you order from Amazon.com? If you 
log in to SMILE.amazon.com, you can 
choose St. Benedict Cathedral to receive a 
portion of the total cost of your order. 
It’s free money. Please give it a try! 

The Candle Lighters of  St. Benedict Cathedral 
Invite you to join.  Our mission is to raise money to help 
defray the cost of the candles that burn in the Sanctuary 
lamps in our Cathedral.  The Candle Lighters have been 
providing this service to St. Ben’s for over 60 years.  An 
annual donation of $5 per member is all that is required 
to join.  Please enclose your donation in an envelope 
marked “Candle Lighters” along with your name and 
address and drop it in the collection basket or at the Par-
ish Center.  These candles will burn for your intention 
throughout the year, and upon your death a Mass in your 
memory will be celebrated.  We hope you will be able to 
join us in keeping this 60 year old tradition alive.   

HELP NEEDED HERE 
St. Ben’s is currently looking to fill a part-
time BOOKKEEPING ASSISTANT  
POSITION. Accounts Payable, posting 
Accounts Receivable, regulatory form sub-
mission, payroll reporting, and other     
financial clerical responsibilities as needed. 
Good people skills, proficiency in 
bookkeeping practices, impeccable discre-
tion are all required. 8-12 hours per week. 
Deadline for application: Friday, April 29. 
Submit resume to Bookkeeper, 1328 Lin-
coln Ave., 47714 or gmullen@evdio.org. 

Join Us for Adoration 
Join us for the Good Shepherd Prayer Apostolate as we 
continue to Celebrate Easter and give Glory to 
God!!  Our Parish day of Adoration is Monday, 
4/25 beginning at 6am.  Come spend time in Adora-
tion...a few minutes or a whole hour, whatever you can 
do.  
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MINISTRY SCHEDULE 
For April 30 & May 1  

Lectors 
4:30PM Beth Burger, Alex Kolumbus    
8:30AM Sarah Burns, Chris Voegel 
10:30AM Glenda Hampton, Greg Claspell 
 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion 
4:30PM Megan McCombs, Melissa McNabb, Scott  
 McNabb, Liz Perkins, Jane Ann Reinitz  
 Cheyenne Warren    
6:00AM Bryan Bredhold, Francis Brickey, Lucy  
 Himstedt, Steve Kincaid  
8:30AM Maury Keller, Norine Keller, Chris Nigg, Ann 
 Scheitlin, Pat Shaw, Peggy Wittmer  
10:30AM Mark Hackert, Donna Halverson, John  
 Halverson, Gail Hartman, Rosemary Hicks, 
 Anna Hudson 
Servers 
4:30PM Emma Sorgenfrey, Claire Sievern, Maggie Samm 
8:30AM Emilie Willming, Joey Willming, Jackson 
 Willming 
10:30AM Dawson East, Julianna Korba, Macy Decker 
 

Gift Bearers 
4:30PM Greg & Dina Willming 
8:30AM Mike & Laura David 
10:30AM Tracy & Emily Holt 
 

Greeters:  
4:30PM   Louise Mehringer   
8:30AM   Martha Esparza   
10:30AM  Julie Freyberger, Glenda Hampton 

Preschool & Prekindergarten  
Enrollment  

St. Benedict Cathedral preschool and prekindergarten regis-
tration for the 2015-2016 school year is NOW OPEN 
FOR ENROLLMENT. Please contact the school office 
at (812) 425-4596 for questions and to request a registration 
form. 

we are St. ben’s. 
we worship god 

and share our gifts. 
thanks be to god! 

Our Weekly Offering 
Weekly Offering ....................................... $13,892.18 
     Weekly Budget ................................... $22,941.85 
     Sunday Offering Budget to Date ...... $963,557.70 
     Sunday Offering Actual to Budget ...... $36,485.14 
Annual Fund Paid to Date .................. $279,554.95 
     Annual Fund Pledged to Date ........ $360,645.53 
     Annual Fund Participating Families ......... 360 
Youth Collection ................................................ $6.00 
Weekly St. Vincent de Paul Gifts ............... N/A  
 

Graduating Seniors Mass   
Do you have a senior graduating 
high school this May?  We are hav-
ing our second annual Mass to 
honor you and your family during 

10:30 Mass on Sunday, May 15.  A reception will    
follow.  If you are a registered parishioner and have a 
graduating high school senior, we need to hear from 
you!  Please contact Ann Green at 812-449-5697 or 
anngreen@wowway.com 

Upcoming Events 
May 15  Graduating Seniors Mass 
May 22  Graduating 8th Grader Mass 
June 13—17 Vacation Bible “Fun Times” 
August 27 Summer Social 

St. Ben’s White Elephant Sale  
(Yard Sale) 

The Annual St. Ben’s Yard Sale is just around the corner, 
June 16-18th. Last year we made over $6,000, our biggest 
year yet!  We will start collecting the following items 
(kitchen items, toys, sports equipment, holiday decora-
tions, books, DVD’s, CD’s, clothes etc.) on Saturdays 
starting May 7th until June 11 from 9am -11 am.  Look for 
the trailer located behind the school auditorium.  We can-
not accept CRT (tube) televisions—it will cost us money 
to dispose. 
Based on the limited storage if you have furniture or 
large items we ask that you wait until June to drop off 
those items. 
To arrange for special drop off time call Jack Tempco at 
(812) 455 0747.  If you are willing to work, we could your 
assistance.  For more information please call (812) 455- 
8300 or email Denise Tempco at  dtmtempco@gmail.com 
or call (812) 455-0747 or email jdtempco@twc.com. 
Thank you for your support! 
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Beyond our Parish 
Please Come to the Nehemiah Action! 
Please stand with the poor on April 25 along with      
other St. Ben's Parishioners at the Nehemiah Action 
sponsored by Congregations Acting for Justice and Em-
powerment (CAJE), at Old National Events Plaza. Sign 
in is at 6 pm. The event starts at 6:30. This year we are 
asking for funding for the affordable housing trust fund 
and for creation of a task force to implement a crisis care 
center for mental health evaluations. We will also recog-
nize several EPD officers who have saved lives with Nar-
can and hear from a young man whose life was saved by 
an EPD officer. (EPD carries Narcan because of last 
year's Action.) St. Ben's is a member congregation of CAJE.  

Newly Married Workshop 
Newly married?  Less than 5 years?  Join us at Catho-
lic Charities’ newly married workshops!  Two opportuni-
ties to participate:  Jasper, Thursday, April 28, 2016, 6:00-
8:00 p.m. (EDT), Kundek Hall, St. Joseph Parish Cen-
ter OR Evansville, Thursday, May 5, 2016, 6:00-8:00 p.m. 
(CDT), Catholic Charities, 610 E. Walnut St.  Theme of 
each is Family of Origin, Expectations, and Adjust-
ments.  Snacks and drinks provided, and door prize will be 
given away!  There is no cost to attend; suggested dona-
tion of $10 per couple is welcome but not re-
quired.  Reservations are required.  To register or for 
more details, www.charitiesevv.org/engagement-and-
marriage.html or call 812-423-5456.  

Matt Maher Performance 
Matt Maher, one of the most popular contemporary Catholic musicians, is performing a concert at Mater Dei High 
School in Evansville, Indiana, with special guest, John Tibbs, Friday, April 29, at 7:00 p.m. The concert will be held in 
the Kempf Auditorium. Tickets are $20/adults and $15/students. Tickets the day of the show will be $25.  To pur-
chase tickets, go to:  https://app.arts-people.com/index.php?ticketing=mdhs 

Mother’s Day Brunch scheduled for May 8 
 All mothers and their families are invited to join the Sis-
ters of Providence of Saint Mary-of-the-Woods, Indiana, 
for Mother’s Day Brunch at the Woods, from 9:30 a.m. 
to 2:30 p.m., on Sunday, May 8, in the O’Shaughnessy 
Dining Room located in Providence Spirituality and 
Conference Center. Prices are available at 
ProvCenter.org. All prices include beverages and des-
serts. For more information, call 812-535-2952 or 
emailjfrost@spsmw.org. 

Summer Social 
May 19, 20 and 21, Thursday, Friday and Saturday, 
Holy Rosary, Evansville, grounds open Thurs. 5-9 
p.m., Fri. and Sat. 5-10 p.m.; serving cafeteria style pork 
chop or fried chicken dinners with made from scratch 
chicken and dumplings, dressing, green beans, mashed 
potatoes and gravy, slaw and your choice of dessert each 
night 5-7:30 p.m., again this year there will be handicap 
dining in the parish hall and drive thru carry out availa-
ble; carnival rides, games for all ages, huge silent/chance 
auction, quilt raffle, food booths featuring festival food 
including a new Latino Food Booth; Car/Cash Raffle to 
win your choice of a 2016 Ford V6 Mustang, Ford Es-
cape, Ford Focus or $20,000, plus four other cash prizes, 
tickets $25 each or seven for $100 before May 15, six for 
a $100 after that. 

Indiana Department of   
Veterans Affairs  

Community Outreach Event  
Thurs., April 28th 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. 
Community Outreach Event C.K. 
Newsome Community Center 100 
Walnut Street Suite #1 Evansville, IN 47713  
 
 One stop shop for Veterans, Service Members, and 

Dependents  
 Assistance with Remission of Fees, VA Benefits, 

Claims Process, Care, Employment, Education and 
much more!  

 Employers on site will be conducting "pre-
interviews". Please dress accordingly. If you have a 
resume please bring it along. 

 We will have the Woman’s Veteran Coordinator at 
our event as well.   

 Stop by and see how your Indiana Department of 
Veterans Affairs is able to help assist you & Thank 
you for your service and dedication.  
 Register for this event at  http://evansville-

coe.eventbrite.com  



Most Rev. Charles C. Thompson, D.D., J.C.L., Bishop of Evansville 
Cathedral Rector Very Rev. Godfrey Mullen, OSB (812) 425-3369 gmullen@evdio.org 
Deacons Deacon David Cook (812) 425-3369 dcook@evdio.org 
 Deacon James Flynn (812) 425-3369 jflynn@evdio.org 
 Deacon Tom Kempf (812) 425-3369 tkempf@evdio.org 
School Principal Sister Karlene Sensmeier, OSB (812) 425-4596 ksensmeier@evdio.org 
Pastoral Associates Sister Patricia McGuire, OSB (812) 425-3369 pmcguire@evdio.org 
 Sister Ann Francis Hillenbrand, OSB (812) 425-3369 ahillenbrand@evdio.org 
Director of Religious Education Mrs. Marty Horning (812) 425-4596 mhorning@evdio.org 
Parish Administrative Asst. Ms. Kelley Coppens (812) 425-3369 kcoppens@evdio.org 
Parish Accountant Mrs. Melanie McMinn (812) 425-3369 mmcminn@evdio.org 
Director of Liturgical Music Mr. Jeremy Korba (812) 425-3369 jkorba@evdio.org 
Director of Choirs Mrs. Jennifer Korba (812) 425-4596  jrkorba@evdio.org 
Youth Ministry Leader Mrs. Charlene Fiedler (812) 449-8559 cfiedler@evdio.org 
School Secretaries Mrs. Ami Pitt (812) 425-4596 apitt@evdio.org 
 Mrs. Stacey Ulrich (812) 425-4596 sulrich@evdio.org 
Pastoral Council Chair Mrs. Ann Green (812) 449-5697 anngreen@wowway.com 
Finance Council Chair Mrs. Beth Clark 
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You are invited to Evansville’s Ford Center on May 14, when the Diocese of Evansville will hold 
“Rejoice! A Catholic Community Celebration.” Doors open at 2 p.m. CDT, and the afternoon 
includes a concert by parish and school choirs, the availability of personal Confession, the Rosary 
at 3:30 p.m. CDT and Mass at 4 p.m. CDT. Bishop Charles C. Thompson and priests of the dio-
cese will concelebrate. Couples celebrating more than 50 years of marriage in 2016 are especially 

invited to be a part of the event because they will be recognized during Mass. Since there will be no Diocesan Golden 
Jubilee Mass this year, please join your Catholic family from across our 12 counties, and invite your family and friends 
to join you and others who will celebrate and Rejoice!  

Catholic Charities Open House 
Please join us at the Catholic Charities Open House before the signature event at the Ford Center.  Tour our new offices 
and kick the tires of the cars that take people tow work!  Saturday, May 14, 1:00 - 3:00 p.m.  610 E. Walnut St. (corner 
of Walnut and Garvin in Evansville) 2nd floor.   

Other ways to  
support our parish: 

Otters Game to Benefit Jacob’s Village  
Otters baseball season is just around the corner!  Please join us Friday, May 6th, when the Evansville Otters host the 
Southern Illinois Miners in their annual exhibition benefit game, with 100% of ticket sales benefiting Jacob’s Village, a 
community designed to assist adults with functional disabilities.  We are pleased to again have the exciting “Diamond 
Dash”, a promotion sponsored by Tracy Zeller Jewelry.  The Diamond Dash will give every woman over the age of 
18 a chance to go onto the field following the 7th inning to “dash” for a $1,000 Tracy Zeller Jewelry Shopping Spree.  
New this year for the men attending, we are introducing a Men’s Yeti Cooler Dash!  The Yeti Cooler Dash will give 
every man over the age of 18 a chance to go onto the field following the 7th inning to “dash” for a $400 Yeti Cooler.  
So kick-off Mother’s Day weekend, enjoy great baseball, a $1,000 Diamond Dash, Men’s Yeti Cooler Dash, good 
food, door prizes, quilt raffle, clowns for the kids and much more!!  Tickets are just $5 GA, $8 Reserve and $12 VIP 
and can be purchased at Bosse Field, all Ritzy’s locations and by calling Jacob’s Village at 812.963.5198.  Thank you !




